
AURA INVESTMENTS LTD.

("the Company")

August 7, 2025

To:

Israel Securities Authority

Via MAGNA

www.isa.gov.il

Tel Aviv Stock Exchange Ltd.

Via MAYA

www.tase.co.il

Subject: Expected Date for Publication of Financial Reports for the Second Quarter

of 2025

The Company is pleased to announce that on Monday, August 25, 2025, in the morning

hours, the Company will publish its financial reports for the period ended June 30, 2025.

Simultaneously, a presentation reviewing the Company's activity results for the relevant

period will be published on the MAYA website of the Tel Aviv Stock Exchange as well as on the

Israel Securities Authority (MAGNA) website, and it will be possible to download it from the

MAGNA website.

Sincerely,

Ariel Pashin – Chief Financial Officer

This is an unofficial AI generated translation of the official Hebrew version and has no binding force. The

only binding version is the official Hebrew version. For more information, please review the legal

disclaimer.
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